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June 24, 2020 
 
J Curtis Marvel 
Brannan Sand and Gravel Company, LLC 
2500 E. Brannan Way 
Denver, CO 80229 
 
RE: Decision Date Extension Approval, Technical Revision #1 (TR-01) 
 Trout Valley Ranch, Permit File No. M-2016-080 
 
Dear Mr. Marvel, 
 
On June 23, 2020, the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety (Division) received your request to extend the 
decision date for the Technical Revision TR-01 of the Trout Valley Ranch, Permit No. M-2016-080, to July 31, 
2020. The Division herby approves the extension request and the decision date has now been set for July 31, 
2020. In order to allow the Division sufficient time to review your adequacy review responses, please submit 
them no later than July 27, 2020. 
 
If you need additional information or have any questions, please contact me at Division of Reclamation, Mining 
and Safety, 1313 Sherman Street, Room 215, Denver, CO 80203, by telephone at 303-866-3567 x8132, or by email at 
elliott.russell@state.co.us.  
 
Sincerely, 

 
Elliott R. Russell 
Environmental Protection Specialist 
 
ec: Jason Musick with DRMS, jason.musick@state.co.us  
 Joshua Oliver with Brannan Sand and Gravel Company, LLC, joliver@brannan1.com 

Ben Langenfeld with Greg Lewicki and Associates, benl@lewicki.biz 
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